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2018-10 – Fayette | 7-8909 | I-75 

QUESTION: It does not appear that utilities that would require certain prequalification 

requirements exist in the corridor. Can KYTC please confirm whether all of the utility design 

prequalification requirements are indeed necessary? 

ANSWER: Upon further review, the Cabinet has determined that no utility design services will 

be required for this project and therefore, all utility design prequalifications have been removed 

from the advertisement. Please see XV. Utilities and XVI. Prequalification Requirements of the 

revised RFP for more details. 

 

 

https://transportation.ky.gov/ProfessionalServices/Procurement%20Bulletins/2018-10%20(Apr.%202018)/2018-10%20-%20Fayette%207-8909%20I-75.pdf

